
Feb 14, 2025 

 

Mayor and Council 
East Ferris 
 
As a resident of East Ferris, I have concerns that our contribution to Cassellholme may be further 
increased in the future, if the issues presented in motions published by Councillor Vrebosch  in the 
City of North Bay are not resolved. 
 
The lack of representation for East Ferris on the Castle Arms board could possibly have a 
deleterious effect on Cassellholme finances and therefore on the fee paid by East Ferris. 
It is my understanding that the assets of Castle Arms have always been under the control of a 
Board comprised of all municipalities funding Cassellholme and I wonder what has required the 
elimination of members representing those municipalities. 
 
As the motion presented by Ms. Vrebosch is some two years old and there does not appear to be 
any active discussion in the minutes, I would appreciate some public comment on the issue as to 
what progress has been made and what method of resolve Council is pursuing. 
 
Thank you 
 
Philip Koning 
Corbeil, ON 
 
Attach. Councillor Vrebosch Motion – North Bay City Council 
 
  



 



 
 


